Oct. 11, 2018 A Day

For Students (read in the morning over our PA system



Attention Skiers and Snowboarders: the annual Winter Ride Registration Meeting will be held at Kulshan Middle School on October 16th from 6:30 - 8:30 pm. Your attendance is mandatory to assure your seat on the bus. For more information, look for the posters in the Commons, Hallways and Main Office.

ASB Cards are on sale in the main office. If you would like to purchase one, bring \$10.00 to Mrs. Walton in the Main Office.

Sign-ups for Floor Exercise and Dance and for 7th & 8th grade Boys' Basketball have begun. If you are interested in participating, sign up in the main office and pick up any necessary paperwork. The deadline for signing up is October 25th.

For Parents:

Congratulations to the girls A and B soccer teams who both came away with victories against Shuksan. The B team scored 3 goals by Chloe Wright, Grace Gouran and Cienna Guillen with Evan Smith and Samantha Snead not allowing in a single goal. The A team won 5-3 with goals made Kat Curtis, Lina Lopez, Kennedy Seholm and Sidney Evans with 2. Each goal was entire teams effort as it was a fierce battle to keep the other team from scoring more than 3. Harmony Smith came away with MVP as sweeper. Both teams played tough and were proud of their hard work. This week come watch on Thursday and Friday as they take on Kulshan here at Battersby Field.

When students need to leave school early...

SEND A SIGNED NOTE with them the day they need to leave early. Students take the note to the attendance window first thing in the morning in exchange for a "permission to leave" slip. This slip is shown to the teacher and your student leaves the premises at your specified time to meet you outside at your prearranged location. You do not need to come in.

Or EMAIL: If you send an email to Linda. Erickson@bellinghamschools.org to release your student, your student must pick up their pass to leave from the attendance window. This eliminates the need to interrupt classes in search of a student.

Or CALL: If you call to arrange a pick up, you will need to come to the attendance window and sign out your student.

Bus Passes:

**No bus passes will be given for the first 30 days of school. **

Requests for bus passes must be submitted in the morning. <u>Any requests after school will be denied.</u>
Students must bring a signed note from parent/guardian to the attendance window before school starts. Mrs. Erickson will write out a bus pass which can be picked up later in the day.

Please remember to not drive in front of the school in the morning. Because there are many students walking back and forth across the road, the road is closed to all traffic except school buses and emergency vehicles.

Do you think you might volunteer at WMS this year? Volunteers need to register at a least one week prior to service and this year there is a new online registration system (No more paper packets!). Go to the Bellingham School District website/Jobs to register or click on this link: https://bellinghamschoolsvolunteers.hrmplus.net/

Students are expected to turn their cell phones off and not use them during the school day. Please call the office if you need to contact your student. We will have your student return your call as soon as possible. Phones will be confiscated if a student is seen using it during school hours. A parent or guardian will then need to come in and sign for the phone. Thank you for your cooperation.

Be sure to check out our newsletter on the WMS Website for more information!